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I support SB 85. Rural Oregon should not be forced to support mega farming 

operations that use precious water resources and pollute the air. I have lived within 4 

miles of the proposed chicken farm on Thomas Creek for 30 years. I worked for 20 

years at the school situated 1/2 mile from the proposed site and 5 grandchildren 

currently attend that school. This mega farm would have a serious detrimental impact 

on the school, the church next door, and the surrounding community. Please keep 

rural Oregon livable. 


